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made end product is less than 10 per-
cent of the total value of the foreign- 
made product; 

(3) The foreign-made end product is 
not destined to end uses or end users 
prohibited under regulations adminis-
tered by other U.S. Government agen-
cies. See, e.g., the Export Administra-
tion Regulations (31 CFR 736.2(b)(5), 
744.2, 744.3, 744.4, 744.7, and 744.10); 
International Traffic in Arms Regula-
tions (22 CFR 123.9); 

(4) The foreign-made end product is 
not intended for use in the Iranian pe-
troleum or petrochemical industry. For 
this purpose, products intended for use 
in the Iranian petroleum or petro-
chemical industry include not only 
products uniquely suited for use in 
those industries, such as oilfield serv-
ices equipment, but also goods and 
technology for use in products, such as 
computers, office equipment, construc-
tion equipment, or building materials, 
which are suitable for use in other in-
dustries but which are intended specifi-
cally for use in the petroleum or petro-
chemical industries. 

(b) The authorization contained in 
this section is not available if the for-
eign-made end product is of a type 
which other U.S. Government agencies 
make ineligible for de minimis U.S.-or-
igin content. See, e.g., the Export Ad-
ministration Regulations (15 CFR 
734.4(a) and (b)); International Traffic 
in Arms Regulations (22 CFR 123.9). 

NOTE TO § 560.511. An exportation author-
ized by this section may nevertheless require 
authorization by the U.S. Department of 
Commerce, the U.S. Department of State or 
other agencies of the U.S. Government. 

[64 FR 20174, Apr. 26, 1999] 

§ 560.512 Iranian Government missions 
in the United States. 

(a) All transactions ordinarily inci-
dent to the importation of goods or 
services into the United States by, the 
exportation of goods or services from 
the United States by, or the provision 
of goods or services in the United 
States to, the missions of the Govern-
ment of Iran to international organiza-
tions in the United States, and Ira-
nians admitted to the United States 
under section 101(a)(15)(G) of the Immi-
gration and Nationality Act (‘‘INA’’), 8 

U.S.C. 1101(a)(15)(G), are authorized, 
provided that: 

(1) The goods or services are for the 
conduct of the official business of the 
mission, or for personal use of per-
sonnel admitted to the United States 
under INA section 101(a)(15)(G), and are 
not for resale; and 

(2) The transaction is not otherwise 
prohibited by law. 

(b) All transactions ordinarily inci-
dent to the importation of goods or 
services into the United States by, the 
exportation of goods or services from 
the United States by, or the provision 
of goods or services in the United 
States to, the Iranian Interests Section 
of the Embassy of Pakistan (or any 
successor protecting power) in the 
United States, are authorized, provided 
that: 

(1) The goods or services are for the 
conduct of the official business of the 
Iranian Interests Section, and are not 
for resale; and 

(2) The transaction is not otherwise 
prohibited by law. 

(c) All transactions ordinarily inci-
dent to the provision of goods or serv-
ices in the United States to the em-
ployees of Iranian missions to inter-
national organizations in the United 
States, and to employees of the Iranian 
Interests Section of the Embassy of 
Pakistan (or any successor protecting 
power) in the United States, are au-
thorized, provided that the transaction 
is not otherwise prohibited by law. 

§ 560.513 Importation of Iranian-origin 
oil. 

(a) Specific licenses will be issued on 
a case-by-case basis to permit the im-
portation of Iranian-origin oil in con-
nection with the resolution or settle-
ment of cases before the Iran-United 
States Claims Tribunal in The Hague, 
established pursuant to the Declara-
tion of the Government of the Demo-
cratic and Popular Republic of Algeria 
Concerning the Settlement of Claims 
by the Government of the United 
States of America and the Government 
of the Islamic Republic of Iran of Janu-
ary 19, 1981, or where the proceeds are 
otherwise to be deposited in the Tribu-
nal’s Security Account. 

(b) License applications submitted 
pursuant to this section must contain 
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